

EAST GREENWICH TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Andrea Evans, Superintendent

Gregory Wilson, Business Administrator

August 28, 2025

Dear East Greenwich School Community,

There's just one week until we welcome our students back for the 2025-2026 school year! We are ready to embark on a journey of learning and growing together, and we thank you for your continued support of our school district. Please find important information below.

Preschool Playground Expansion Update

We are excited to share that installation of a second preschool playground set at Jeffrey Clark School is currently underway. This expansion will support our growing free full-day preschool program, and it is funded through New Jersey Department of Education Preschool Education Aid. We expect the playground to be ready for student use within approximately two weeks, and we will provide updates as the project progresses.

Staff Recognition

We are proud to recognize the outstanding work of our speech and language pathologists, who were featured in *The Leader*, the American Speech-Language-Hearing Association's national publication. They were highlighted for their exceptional work teaching all students about augmentative and alternative communication (AAC) devices during Abilities Awareness Month in the 2024-2025 school year. Please click <u>here</u> to read the full article.

Important Transportation Notice

Please anticipate bus delays during the first week of school. As students adjust to new routines, including boarding procedures, finding seats, and fastening seatbelts, pickup and drop-off times may be extended. Our drivers are also familiarizing themselves with new routes while assisting students. These delays will decrease as everyone becomes comfortable with the established routines.

If there will be a significant delay in either pickup or drop-off, it will be communicated to you via text message as soon as our contractor advises the district.



EAST GREENWICH TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Andrea Evans, Superintendent

Gregory Wilson, Business Administrator

Summer and Fall Dates & Events	
Aug. 29th, Sept. 1st	District Closed
September 3rd	Jeffrey Clark School Preschool Teacher Meet & Greet and Bus Ride
	12:30pm-1:45pm (Time based on homeroom teacher)
September 3rd	Jeffrey Clark School Beginner Teacher Meet & Greet and Bus Ride
	1:15pm-2:45pm (Time based on homeroom teacher)
September 4th	First Day of School for Students; 12:55pm Dismissal
September 15th	Early Dismissal for All Students at 12:55pm
	Jeffrey Clark Back to School Night
September 16th	Early Dismissal for All Students at 12:55pm
	Samuel Mickle Back to School Night

If you have any questions about an event listed above, please reach out to the building principal for more information.

Jeffrey Clark School~ Mrs. Jessica Loggia loggiaj@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us

Samuel Mickle School~ Mrs. Bethanne Barousse barousseb@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us

We look forward to welcoming your students on September 4th!

Sincerely,

Andrea Evans